
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 

Class Attendance Winner 

This week’s best attended class is Year 5/6—
with: 

 

99.1% Attendance 

 

Keep it up! 

   

Breakfast Club & CAST 

 

Drop & Play: Mon-Fri 8.30am-8.45am  

Breakfast club: Mon-Fri 7.50am-8.45am  

CAST times: Mon-Thurs 3.15pm-4.15pm or  

3.15pm-5.30pm. 

 

If you would like your child to attend Breakfast Club, 

Drop & Play or CAST, please book a place using the app. 

CAST is open to reception through to year 6 children  

only. 

   Important Notices 
 

Please take extra care when dropping off 

and collecting children at the start and 

end of the school day.  

 

The beginning and end of the school day are busy 

times for pedestrians and vehicles outside the 

school.  Please remember to:  

• Always park and turn legally around the school. 

• Never double park as it puts children at risk. 

• Manoeuvres such as U-turns and three-point 

turns are dangerous. 

• Never park in a bus zone. 

• Make sure your children use the rear footpath 

side door to get in and out of the car. 

 

Thank you. 

Tuesday 27th September— 9:30 Harvest Assembly 

Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th October—Parents Evening 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October—Half Term 

Monday 31st October—Inset Day 

 

Parents of children in years one to six will be able to see their 
Autumn one curriculum newsletter on the school website. These 
can be found in the class section. FSU parents will receive a 
weekly curriculum newsletter as has happened previously.  

Just a reminder that we will be having the Eco-council elec-
tions on Monday 19 th September. 

 

Book reviews are due to be handed into the class teacher 
by Monday 12th September 

A reminder that the Harvest service will be taking place 
on Tuesday 27th September at 09:30 in the Church of St 
Mary.  

Thank you: 

We would like to say a special ‘thank you’ to the Cooke 
family for their extremely generous donation of books 
and to Mr and Mrs Ward for the FSU resources.  

Ms Hamard is starting an exciting new after-school club 
on Wednesday next week. Places are limited to just eight 
spaces with places being offered on a first time first ba-
sis. Please see the flyer for more information.  

 

Have a great weekend 

Mr Griffin 

“Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth has been a cherished presence in all of our lives and for the 

whole of our lives. She has been our example and a rock for the nation and Commonwealth.”  

The Bishop of Oxford, Right Reverend Steve Croft 

 

As a school community, we join the nation, the Commonwealth and the world in mourning 

the death of Her Late Majesty The Queen. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you 
at the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions 
next week. The meetings will take 
place at the following times: 

  Year 1 and 2 Early Years Year 3 and 4 Year 5 and 6 

Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Time 3.15 – 3.30 

Venue Community Hall 

Next week, children w ill need to come into school 
wearing their PE kit on their PE days. These are as  

follows: 
Early Years: Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 1 and 2: Tuesday and Wednesday 
Year 3 and 4: Thursday 
Year 5 and 6: Monday  

 
All children are required to have indoor shoes. Please 
ensure that these are brought into school on Monday.  



Year 3 & 4 

 

Year 3 and 4 have had a brilliant start to the first 
week back. In maths we have been playing dif-
ferent games, to help our brains remember all 
the things we learnt last year.  

 

   

          

 

Safeguarding 
 

Please contact Miss Giles, Mrs Clarke or Mr Griffin should you have any safeguarding concerns. Heather 

Phillips is our Safeguarding Governor, and she can also be contacted via the school office.  

Year 5 & 6 

 

Children in Year 5/6 have had an excellent first 
week of the new academic year. They have settled 
in wonderfully, getting to know each other, working 
together and trying hard in lessons. Well done, Year 
5/6!  

Year 1 & 2 Early Years 

 

The children have enjoyed playing with 
friends old and new, and are beginning to 
get into the school routine. They would 
really benefit from practice with their in-
dependence, changing their own shoes, 
and at least making an attempt at putting 
their coats and jumpers on, as well as 
recognising their name.  
 

What a super week we have had in our new class! 

The children have worked really hard to listen to all 

the new instructions, show excellent manners and try 

really hard. We have welcomed three new children to 

our class as well! We have started our geography 

topic comparing towns and villages. We have also 

been sketching some objects that are made of clay. 

The two popular areas of the classroom have been 

the creation area and the construction area- there 

have been some exciting creations already. Well done 

for a great first week everyone!  

Note: reading books will start going home from next 

week. 

 
It is with great sadness that we share with you the 
news that Willie Haynes passed away this week. He 

has been a faithful supporter of the school and 
church for decades and was regularly in attendance 
at services when the children came to school. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with his family. 

Class Value Reason 

Early Years Love of 
Learning 

Corey: For Coming into 
Reception being ready to 
listen and learn 

Year 1 & 2 Respect Kyle: For a fantastic 
start in Year 2. 

Year 3 & 4 Resilience Emily: For Settling in to 
Year 3 Fantastically and 
being a lovely role  
model.  

Year 5 & 6 Resilience Amelia: Settling in  
brilliantly and working 
really hard  

Celebrations this week    


